
Dear Low Country Chapter Colleagues, 
 
I hope that you are planning to join us this Sunday afternoon, October 31, 
for our Organ Spooktacular!  The concert will be held at Lowcountry 
Presbyterian Church in Bluffton at 3:00 in the afternoon.  Please let your 
music-loving friends of all ages know about this fun event - especially 
children.  Also, feel free to come dressed in a costume!  We are planning a 
parade, costume contest and will have candy to give out to the 
children.  Special thanks to Dr. Robin Lind and Dr. Karen Ball for hosting us 
at the church. 
 
Our November organ demonstration at Bluffton UMC that was previously 
announced for November 13 has unfortunately had to be cancelled due to a 
funeral and another church event.  However, Beth Corry has invited us to 
attend the inaugural recital on Saturday, November 20 at 4 PM with 
reception afterwards (see more details below on our Season 
Calendar).  More details will be forthcoming - please mark your calendars. 
 
We have a wonderful calendar of events planned for the next several 
months. See information below and join us for as many of these events as 
you can. 
 
See you on Sunday! 
Jeff 
 


